
March 24, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Water Island Civic Association, Inc.  

On behalf of the Humane Society of St. Thomas, we would like to thank you for your support 

and continued donations. Your very generous participation and continued support enables us 

to better serve the community with healthier animal welfare and general upkeep of the facility.  

 Fundraising is critical to the success of the animal shelter and our many programs created to 
support animals in the care of the Humane Society. Funds donated are allocated toward 
operational needs and day-to-day functions of the shelter including: food, testing supplies, 
vaccines, water, electricity, payroll expenses for our staff, and overall general maintenance, just 
to name a few. Your generous support also assists with programs and volunteers that help 
make our shelter an overall safer place for the many unwanted animals in need. By working 
together, we create a new reality and a safer life for our animals. Thank you for being a part of 
our Pack! 
 
The Humane Society of St. Thomas is a non-profit organization that has been granted 501(c)3 

status by the Internal Revenue Service; and therefore your contribution to the organization is 

tax-deductible to the extent it is determined possible by you or your tax professional. Our tax ID 

number is 67-0254280. Thank you for your donation on in the amount of $1000.00 paid by ck 

#1701. 

Better than buying a life, is saving one!  
 
With sincere gratitude, 
Annette T Zachman 
President, Board of Directors 
Humane Society of St. Thomas 

We couldn’t do it without you! P.O. Box 8150 St.Thomas  
                                                                                                                               VI 00802  340/775-0599 


